
 

 

March 07, 2024 
 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeeboy Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai - 400 001 
BSE Scrip Code: 539056 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot no. C/1, 
G Block, Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
Mumbai - 400 051 
NSE Scrip Symbol: IMAGICAA 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub.:  Intimation under Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations 

and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI Listing Regulations”) 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Imagicaaworld Entertainment Limited (“the Company”) being a 
successful bidder has received a Letter of Allotment (LOA) dated March 07, 2024 from Sabarmati 
Riverfront Development Corporation Limited (SRFDCL) pursuant to its bid to set up an entertainment hub 
at the Sabarmati Riverfront at Ahmedabad over an area admeasuring approximately 11 acres (“the 
proposed project”). The Company plans to make an investment of approximately Rs. 130 crore in phases 
which will be financed through a mix of internal accruals and borrowings, as required. 
 
The entertainment hub will have a mix of indoor and outdoor attractions apart from food & beverage 
offerings. The proposed project is offered for a 30-year lease, which can be extended in the future. The 
Company is also in discussion with international brands to collaborate for various attractions in the 
proposed project. 
 
Request you to kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Imagicaaworld Entertainment Limited 
 
 
 
Reshma Poojari 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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